NOTICE

Whidbey Telephone Company dba Whidbey Telecom (“Company”) has today
forwarded for filing with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
(“Commission”) revisions to the Company’s Tariff WN U-5 (“Tariff”).

The proposed tariff revisions modify Schedule 43 (“Custom Calling Services”) of

~ the Company’s Tariff WN U-5 by renaming the Company’s offering of Calling Number

Delivery Service as Caller Identification Delivery Service and enhancing that offering to
include not only the delivery of the calling number, but also the delivery of calling name
and/or location, if available to the Company for that purpose. Conditions applicable to
that service are also being modified. Those modifications include revisions to the
permissible use of the service, identification of circumstances under which the service
may not function properly, and adjustment of provisions pertaining to the Company’s
liability arising out of the service and/or any other Custom Calling Service.

The proposed tariff sheets have an issued date of August 1, 2011, and an inserted
effective date of September 1, 2011.

A copy of the proposed tariff sheets, as well as of the Company’s existing Tariff
WN U-5, is available for public inspection in this office. A member of our staff will be
pleased to assist you in obtaining information from the proposed tariff sheets, as well as
from our existing Tariff WN U-5.
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